
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Principalôs Report 

Remembrance Day Service 

We will not be able to hold a service as we normally do due to 

restrictions on whole school assemblies. Drew Crilly has been 

working on something with his class to deliver to the rest of the 

school. 

Exams 

VCE Unit 3/4 students start exams next Tuesday with the English 

exam. The last exam is on Friday November 27th. On Wednesday 

18th November, our VCE Unit 2 students start their exam period 

before going into the Kickstart programme on Friday 20th November 

to ready themselves for Year 12. 

Snakes 

We all realise this time of year brings out the snakes. We have had 

sightings at the school so we are cautioning everyone to be on the 

lookout for snakes and to report them but leave them alone, if seen. 

XUNO 

As we are now in Week 5 of this term, there will be reports on Xuno to be checked. If you are not able to see 

any feedback waiting, contact the classroom teachers. 

Correction Day 

The staff will be involved in a correction day on Friday 4th December. This will be a pupil free day. 

Orientation Day at NCTTC 

Next Monday, Year 8 students will go to Charlton to look over the Trade Training Centre. They will then 

make decisions about their trade subjects for 2021. 

Lee-Anne Sherwell 

Principal 
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Website: www.boortds.vic.gov.au 

VISION STATEMENT  

Our  vision is to empower our students and staff to work together to become active 

and valued community members. We provide a safe and supportive learning 

environment, which fosters independent, resilient lifelong learners. 
 

BDS Motto:  Ψ!ŎƘƛŜǾƛƴƎ 9ȄŎŜƭƭŜƴŎŜ ¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΩ 
 

BDS Beliefs and Values: Displaying a sense of Fairness 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
   
 

 

 

 

We ask that students are not on the school grounds before 8.40am each day as  

supervision is not provided  

before this time. 

 
DIARY DATES 

November 

5th Oaks day dress up 

6th Gateways ï Nelsonôs 

9th Year 8 NCTTC Orientation day 

9th Unit 2 OES Gunbower Creek Exc 

10th VCE English Exam 

11th Gunbower Creek Exc 

11th Finance Meeting 

13th Pyramid Hill Transition Day 

16th Last Day Year 11 

18th School Council Meeting. 

23rd Kick start Year 11 

27th Youth Day Celebrations 
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Principalôs Availability over the Next Week 

Thursday Friday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

At School At School  At School At School At School 

 
Parentsô Club Raffle Winners 
The winners of the raffle that was to be held at the fete in March was drawn at the AGM on Monday 2nd November. 

The winners are: 

1st Prize ï Sienna Adams Pioneers Settlement Family pass, Big 4 caravan park voucher and fuel 

voucher 

2nd Prize ï Garry Zanker Home Hardware gift card, Arnold family Butchers voucher and Boort IGA 

voucher 

3rd Prize ï Roxy Aldrich Basketball, drink bottle, socks 

Many thanks to all our sponsors who donated gifts for the raffle. Winners have been notified. 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

2020 Loddon Healthy Minds Network Art Competition  

The Loddon Shire held its annual Healthy Minds Art Competition. 76 entries was received this year, and the quality of 

the work presented shows that there is exceptional talent within our Shire.  This yearôs judges were very impressed 

with the way entrants produced their artwork to the theme of ñStop Stigmaò.  

Boort District School needs to congratulate the competitionôs overall winner, which was Griffin Lanyon with his piece 

pictured below. 

Boort has won the overall section four years in a row, which shows the talent of the young artists in town.  

                  
Head to www.loddonhealthyminds.com.au to the competition results and view all the winning artworks. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Family Accounts 

A reminder to families making payments into family accounts ï 

could these please be finalised as soon as possible.  If you have 

ordered a school magazine these need to be paid for before 

distribution. 
 

Year 5õs Interesting Melbourne Fact of the Week 
 

íOn average, Melbourne imports 30 TONNES of coffee beans EVERY DAY, enough to 
make 3 million cups dailyî 

 
Miss Mac thinks she probably drinks that much per year.  

 

http://www.loddonhealthyminds.com.au/


 

North Central LLEN  

Recently some students in our school (and other surrounding schools) participated in a survey as part of a youth led 

research project on óHow work worksô. This project was a collaboration between the four Loddon Campaspe LLENs 

and was funded by the Loddon Campaspe Regional Partnership.   

The report has been finalised, was launched, and formally received on behalf of Minister Jaclyn Symes by Danielle 

Green MP- Parliamentary Secretary for Regional Victoria on Thursday October 22nd via a Zoom event.  

The short, youth survey was an important part of the research.   

The final report together with a great 1 minute video clip summarises some of the key findings relevant to young 

people in our area and can be found at http://www.ncllen.org.au/youth-internships.html  

 

Library  

All laptops borrowed over the lockdown period need to be returned to school. Students in Year 6 and up will be 

receiving emails, if they have an overdue book. These books need to be returned the Library ASAP. We still have 

some outstanding that were borrowed prior to the lock down.  

 

 
 
Unit 2 OES 

On Monday 26th October the unit 2 OES students investigated a range of public land reserves and wetland 

environments.  Students visited; Leaghur State Park, Lake Meran, Lake Murphy, Reedy Lake, Middle Lake, Lake 

Charm and Lake Tutchewop.  The class gained an understanding of the purpose and importance of each wetland, the 

natural features, management strategies, flora and fauna and threats to the wetland environments.  Some of the lakes 

visited are classified as Victorian listed RAMSAR wetlands, important for conserving wetland environments.  

http://www.ncllen.org.au/youth-internships.html


 

Outdoor Education practical skills 

The Year 9 Outdoor Education class displayed excellent leadership skills last week, working with the Year 6 class to 

demonstrate how to put up and take down the set of school tents.  The Year 9ôs instructed the Year 6 students to teach 

them in a lead up to their camp to Swan Hill later this month.  It was great to see a mix of students working together so 

positively. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

BOORT SHOW@BDS WOOL AND CEREAL JUDGING 
 

The Gateways Class will be running a wool and cereal judging competition at school this year.  We are asking 
students from farms or who have family on farms to enter their wool and cereal crops for judging. 
Collection of crops and wool will take place in the week of November 9th to 13th.  There will be a table set out near 
the office to place these.  Please label with student / parent name and category for judging.  Judging will be 
completed in the following week with prizes and ribbons awarded. 
 
WOOL 

1. Fine Merino fleece 

2. Medium Merino fleece 

3. Strong Merino fleece 

4.  Best Lamb wool 

 

 

 
CEREALS 
1. Sheaf of wheat in head ς dry farming 

2. Sheaf of wheat in head ς irrigated farming 

3. Sheaf of oats in head ς dry farming 

4. Sheaf of oats in head ς irrigated farming 

5. Sheaf of barley ς dry farming  

6. Sheaf of barley- irrigated farming 

7. Best sheaf of canola 

All state variety 
 
 

Students will work with local farmers and people in the wool industry to develop their judging skills.  Winners to be 
announced in the newsletter!! 

 

 

 

 

  



 

DECIMAL AND FRACTION FUN  IN  2/3/4 

 

    
 

 
  


